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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Panther Families,


The 2020-2021 school year is one for the record books. I want to give special thanks to our
students, families, and school staff. New routines, virtual and hybrid learning activities, and
changes to our daily schedule were frequent and unprecedented with many family members
working alongside our students. Students and school staff continued to embrace the new
experiences with online learning and engaging in ways we did not anticipate would continue
for most of the school year. Many thanks and much appreciation to our dedicated school staff
and our AWESOME PES families.


The school teams will begin planning classes for the 2021-2022 school year. If there is any
information you would like to share about your child’s academic, physical, or social/emotional
needs, please write me a letter or send an email by June 11. The school team will do our best
to place students based upon these needs. Unfortunately, I do not accept parent requests for a
specific teacher. Instead, I do take recommendations for type of structured setting, learning
characteristics that best support that student, etc. Students will continue to re-group for
reading and math based upon instructional level, and I cannot guarantee which teacher will
instruct a grade or particular group of students. I will do my best to arrange school staff to
program for your student’s needs specified in writing.


I want to express my gratitude to the families for your on-going support of our faculty and
staff. Our PTA and school volunteers have done a wonderful job of supporting our Panthers –
THANK YOU. Your continued support has helped to make Pasadena Elementary a special
place to grow and learn this year. Your participation and involvement to make virtual events,
field trips, and projects successful at our school has been most appreciated. In May, we have
especially seen an increase in volunteers to help advocate for a track to be funded and
installed on the school’s field; cover classes for the mid-day block; and seek resources to help
recognize our grade 5 students with a memorable middle school send-off. I urge all families to
become involved with the PTA for the 2021-2022 school year.


Please keep the school record for your student up-to-date. If your student will be making a
change in schools for next year, please let the office know so we can prepare transfer papers
for you in advance. If your address, phone number, or e-mail address has changed, or will
change over the summer, please contact the school so we can update your contact
information.



PTA INFO
Hello Panther families! Check out the PES PTA Facebook page
or website to get updates on all of our PTA sponsored
activities, just make sure to enable notifications so you don't
miss our posts. Mark your calendar... The next PTA meeting is
Tuesday, June 8 at 5:00pm.



Pasadena Elementary is a site for AACPS summer and Anne Arundel County Parks and
Recreation programs. The office will be open from 8am to 4pm, Monday through Thursday
beginning June 22 through August 12. All AACPS buildings are closed on Fridays through
August 13. We continue to limit access to the school, including the main office, so please call
ahead to schedule an appointment.


Wishing you and your family a safe, healthy, and happy summer! I look forward to seeing our
Pre-K to grade 5 students in the fall!


Jennifer Quirino, Principal
jquirino@aacps.org

PRE-K & KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
You may have a student entering Pre-K & Kindergarten at Pasadena Elementary, registration for
the 2021 – 2022 school year began on April 7, 2021. This year registration will be completed
online at https://www.aacps.org/enrollment. Please note: once you begin the online
registration portal you will be unable to save your progress and return to it later.


To expedite the enrollment of your student the following documents should be uploaded at the
time of registration:

Student Birth certificate
Parent/Guardian proof of identity
Required residency documents
Physical packet (link below) to be completed by your student’s doctor

Record of Physical Exam
Immunization Record
Lead Certificate

pdf

New Student Physical Packet
All students must have this packet completed for enrollment.

Download
273.4 KB
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https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aacps.org%2Fenrollment&data=04%7C01%7CJQUIRINO%40AACPS.org%7Cae2cde4189d94c49a60408d8f0604dd6%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C637523643813449175%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=wBtgsWuHJxdSMrYrlwPL2JJjKk4dSwcF3YNKF%2B2lpAI%3D&reserved=0
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/605deb1490bf796c999645d3


PROMOTION - GRADE 5
Like all things during a pandemic, fifth grade promotion will be
different this year, but it is happening! On Wednesday, June 16 at
10 am, the promotion video will be shared in each 5th Grade
Google Classroom.


Grade 5 students and their families can come to the school for picture opportunities with
school staff and pick up a "Swag Bag." There is a sign-up for pictures that was shared by the
fifth grade team. If you did not receive, please contact your student's fifth grade homeroom
teacher. Each student can have up to 4 family members with them for pictures. It is requested
that you remain in your car until your picture time. After pictures, families are asked to
immediately depart. There can be no congregating on school grounds.

I-READY CHALLENGE!
The i-Ready platform will be open for students through mid-
August. What better way to keep up with skills than by spending
10 minutes a day on My Path in Reading and 10 minutes on My
Path in Math? The goal is to reach 300 minutes in each subject
area. Students who achieve that goal will be invited to an event
in September! A grand prize (TBD) will be awarded to the
student logging the most minutes in the grade level. I hope you encourage your student(s) to
meet the challenge.

MOVING?
If you are moving this summer to another address, even if that
address is in our attendance area, you are required to notify the
office and provide proof of residency. Keeping your contact
information current is important.

SCHOOL SUPPLIES
We all know that buying school supplies can be exciting, especially for parents who are ready
for kids to return to school. School supplies can also be very costly. For the coming school
year, you will NOT need to purchase any supplies for your student to use at school other than
a backpack and lunch box. All supplies, including tissues and hand soap, will be purchased by
the school and given to students. We are fortunate to have this funding for the coming year.
You may wish to stock up on supplies for use at home so your student doesn't carry items
back and forth daily.
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COUNSELOR'S CORNER WITH
MS. NOBLE


Summer Tips for Parents


1. Read. Read. Read. Summer reading should be FUN reading.
Help your child read anything and everything that interests
him/her. Help your child set up a comfortable and quiet space.
Create a schedule for daily reading and set an example by
letting your child see you read every day.
2. Have Fun with Numbers. Find creative ways to practice math: ask your child to held you
tally the bill at the grocery store, calculate time, follow a recipe.

3. Turn off the TV! Turn off the screens! A little bit of screen time is ok – but too much screen
time is not healthy.

4. Make ART! Let the summer months be the time when your child discovers that he or she
has the amazing ability to create through art.

5. Experiment! Do Science! Watch an ice cube melt. Grow plants. Play with magnets. Collect
rocks.

6. Eat smart. Eat healthy. It’s ok to eat ice cream on a hot day – but don’t eat only ice cream!
Kids need help eating healthy. Without the structure of school, some kids tend to eat tons of
junk food.

7. Get outside. Take a hike. Play in the sun. Go for a bike ride or a run. Visit a park. It’s
important to help your child stay physically active all summer long.


CAFE NEWS WITH MS. ROBIN
We will continue serving meals for curbside pickup from 12:00 - 1:00pm, Monday through
Friday until school dismisses on June 18. The dinner program will end on June 30.


For summer, meal pickup will resume on July 6.

SCHOOL MEALS 2021-2022
All school meals (breakfast and lunch) are free to all students effective September 8, 2021,
through the last day of school in June 2022.


Meal Benefit Applications are still required by the State and will be made available beginning
August 2021. Although meals are free, we are required to collect Meal Benefit Applications for
programming and funding. To complete a Meal Benefit Application for SY 2021-2022, log onto
https://aacpsschools.org/nutrition/apply-for-free-or-reduced-price-meals/


If you have any questions regarding the school meals program, please email jrisse@aacps.org
or call 410-222-5900.

https://aacpsschools.org/nutrition/apply-for-free-or-reduced-price-meals/
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8. Go to a museum! For every child with an interest, there is a museum with a special
collection. Find a museum and visit it – whether in person or online.

9. Finally … go to sleep! Keep a bedtime routine. It’s ok for your child to stay up later in the
summer but it’s still important to make a regular bedtime and routine.



Throughout the summer, please reach out if you need anything! mnoble@aacps.org

READING WITH MRS. CORNETTI
What is AACPS Unites? AACPS Unites is a reading initiative that
diversifies student literary experiences by reflecting and
celebrating the diversity of the AACPS community. These
activities are supplemental to the academic framework;
however, they are an awesome way to enhance the home-
school connection and bring together our entire school
community. For June, the theme is “Promote Respect” and
include celebrating differences. Here are some books you may want to try out: Lailah’s
Lunchbox by Reem Faruqi; Giraffes Can’t Dance by Giles Andreae; Happy in Our Skin by Fran
Manushkin; Maddi’s Fridge by Lois Brandt.


The 2021 AACPS Summer Reading Booklists from AACPS Public Libraries can be located
here: Pre-K - 2nd and 3rd- 6th Grade.


Please consider participating in the Summer Reading Challenge with AACPS Public Libraries.
Information can be located here: Summer Reading Challenge.

EEE - GLOBAL STUDIES WITH
MR. PETERS
Kindergarten and First grade will be wrapping up their Arlington
Echo units, "Trees are Terrific" and "Curious About Insects."
Second grade will be finishing their unit on Endangered Animals.
Intermediate students will be ending the school year with a project called, "Creating for a
Cause."

MEDIA CENTER NOTES WITH
MRS. BRADSHAW
Students in grades K, 1, 2 will be the lucky recipients of up to 6
brand new books, which will be theirs to keep. This has been
made possible by a county provided grant. We will distribute
these books to our in-person hybrid students on the last days of
school. Virtual learners in grade K-2 can pick-up books on June
17 or 18 from 12:30 - 4:00pm.
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION WITH
MRS. DEAVER
Check out the Health Moves Minds calendar for June. To
support our school's application for Wellness School of
Distinction, submit pictures of activities you complete via e-
mail to cdeaver@aacps.org or tag @PES_AACPS on Twitter.


Have a fun, relaxing, healthy summer! Mrs. Deaver.

mailto:cdeaver@aacps.org
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FROM MRS. GAVRILOV
The Pasadena Elementary Spring Concert will take place on
Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 7:00 pm. The concert will take place
over Google Live. The link will be shared and posted to students
chorus and instrumental music classrooms closer to the
concert date.

MUSIC NOTES WITH MRS.
DICKINSON
Congratulations! to all of this year’s performers. I’m proud of
you for working hard and trying something very new and
different in an unusual school setting.



Pasadena ES Spring Concert will be virtually live on Wednesday, June 9 @ 7PM. Use this
link.*Students will not be live during this presentation. They can sit back and listen with you.



https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/235fa618-731c-490e-a8ca-86d907c681b6
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Sign-ups for next year’s program available here June 1-11. Orchestra registration is open to
all current 2nd through 4th graders. Band registration is open to all current 3 & 4th graders.
There will also be a brief registration period at the start of the next school year. Students can
continue on the same instrument next year, try something new, or not play at all. Options can
be explored and registration completed here.


Summer Practice: If you intend to have your child keep their instrument over the summer,
please check with Mrs. Dickinson for some fun exercises that will help maintain their skills.
Check with your local communities, music stores, and colleges for Day Camp opportunities
as well. Need a musical activity for those rainy summer days? Explore the Online Resources
section of our website for some Note Reading Fun, Fingering Practice and other fun games!


Instrument Storage: When instruments are being stored they should be kept away from
cooling/ heating vents, outside doors, windows, & anywhere that moisture collects. Please try
to avoid leaving it in cars for long periods of time as well. Proper storage will help ensure that
your child’s instrument remains in good working order.


Future dates:
June 1-4: Instrumental classes without instruments. Final assessments for Beginning Strings.
June 3: Last Beginning Strings classes.
June 4: All school-owned instruments due back in the building.
June 1-11: Registration for next year's instruments open!
June 7-11 Final Instrumental classes & assessment for 4th & 5th grade Instrumental groups.
June 9 @ 7PM Pasadena Elementary Virtual Spring Concert
June 17: Instrumental Music Google Classrooms archived. Students can still access
information, but will not be able to communicate with Mrs. Dickinson through that platform.


Have a great summer!

SCHOOL HEALTH WITH JESSICA SHIFFLETT
Greetings from the Health Room! I am the new school nurse assigned to Pasadena
Elementary. I have a masters degree in nursing education and bachelors in nursing from
Walden University. I have been a nurse for 17 years, and a school nurse for 4 years.


Medications should be picked up by June 18th at 2 pm.



Anne Arundel County Health Department is looking for new employees! Take a look at the
advertisement and apply online today.


https://sites.google.com/aacps.org/lses-pes-instrumental/sign-up
https://sites.google.com/aacps.org/lses-pes-instrumental/sign-up
https://sites.google.com/aacps.org/lses-pes-instrumental/sign-up
https://sites.google.com/aacps.org/lses-pes-instrumental/home/online-resources
https://sites.google.com/aacps.org/lses-pes-instrumental/home
https://sites.google.com/aacps.org/lses-pes-instrumental/sign-up
https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/235fa618-731c-490e-a8ca-86d907c681b6


#PANTHERSCARE
VALUES: Care, Achieve, Respect, Engage



VISION STATEMENT: We envision Pasadena Elementary to be a
school where we maintain high expectations for academic
standards through rigorous instruction. We will continue to
foster a positive, caring school climate where we respect and
value diversity and prepare individuals for success in higher
learning and careers.



MISSION STATEMENT: Pasadena Elementary is dedicated to preparing students for college
and career readiness, promoting academic excellence and citizenship for all students.



Anne Arundel County Public Schools NON-DISCRIMINATORY PRACTICE: Anne Arundel County
Public Schools prohibits discrimination in its educational programs, and in employment, on
the basis of actual or perceived race, color, religion, national origin, sex,

age, marital status, sexual orientation, genetic information, gender identity, or disability. This
prohibition pertains to enrollment in courses and program offerings, participation in school-
sponsored activities, hiring, promotion, compensation, job classification, assignment, and all
other functions and activities of the school system affecting either its student population or
its employees. For inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies, please contact:
Asha Smith, Senior Manager, EEO Compliance; Title IX Coordinator
asmith93@aacps.org
2644 Riva Rd., Annapolis, MD 21401
410-222-5286 or 410-222-5279 (fax)

mailto:asmith93@aacps.org
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Pasadena Elementary (@PES_A… twitter.com

The latest Tweets from Pasadena Elementary (@PES_AACPS). We are a K-5 school
in Anne Arundel County; 2016 National Blue Ribbon; MD Blue Ribbon School; Green
School; & AACPS Wellness School of Distinction.#PanthersCARE. Principal: Jennifer
Quirino

https://twitter.com/PES_AACPS

